Town of Owasco

Assessor Office 2 Bristol Ave. Auburn, NY 13021

Jeff Lowe, Assessor: 315-253-9021 (office) & 315-783-4104 (cell)

August 28, 2023

Dear Property Owner:

The Town of Owasco will be conducting a data verification for all properties within the Town. A representative of the Assessor's office will visit all properties, take pictures and verify current improvements (buildings). Digital pictures will be taken of the **exterior** of buildings. The Data Collector will not enter the residence. The pictures and building information will be updated in the Town's database. The property owner does not need to be present, but if the property owner is on site, the data collector may ask questions to verify property information (number of bathrooms, bedrooms, etc...).

If there are any questions, please contact the Assessor at one of the phone numbers listed above, or by e-mail at assessor@owascony.gov.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Jeff Lowe Assessor Town of Owasco